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2020-2021 OFFICER TRAINING
I am so excited to announce Division 5A’s first ever

virtual Officer Training. Officer Training will be held

September 26th at 6:00 p.m. est on Zoom. It is

important that officers attend to get important

information in order to make their Key Club year more

successful. I will be sending out the Zoom link for the

meeting closer to the date. Please let me know if you

are able to attend. I can’t wait to see all of you there.

We regret to inform you that we will not be able to

hold our annual Fall Rally at Dollywood this

year.The difficult decision to cancel this event was

made due to concerns about the spread of COVID-

19 and restrictions in many parts of our district. We

are extremely disappointed that we will not be able

to hold the event this year. You should have

received an email about a new deal that Dollywood

is offering Key Clubbers, if not please contact me.

CANCELLATION  OF FALL
RALLY AT DOLLYWOOD
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KEY CLUB DUES 

 Dues are crucial for Key Club International so that they can maintain

Key Clubs around the world. Key Club dues consist of $7 for Key Club

International and $7 for the K-T District, which is a total of $14. The

early bird deadline for dues is on November 1st. If your club submits

their dues by this date, your club will be awarded the Early Bird

award at DCON. Annual dues are officially due by December 1st.

Please let me know if you have any questions about submitting dues. 

KEY CLUB WEEK 
During Key Club Week we get to show everyone what Key Club is all

about. Key Club week is held the first week of November. Each day of

the week is used to celebrate a certain aspect of Key Club. Monday is

“Show your K!”, Tuesday is “Kuddos to the Key Players!”, Wednesday

is “Dare to Care!”, Thursday is “Random Acts of Kindness!”, and lastly

Friday is “Connect the Ks!”. I hope your club gets creative this week

and shows their Key Club spirit to their entire school. 



Contact Me: 
autumn@ktkey.org

@ktdivision5a
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TRICK-OR-TREAT FOR UNICEF
Trick-or-Treat for UNICEF began 69 years ago and has

became an annual tradition for many children as a way to

raise money for the organization. UNICEF provides aid and

resources to children worldwide. During the Halloween

season, Key Clubbers are asked to take around boxes and ask

for spare change as donations. You can buy the boxes now at

store.kiwanis.org. 

The Youth Opportunities Fund is a fund which provides

grants to Key Clubs and individual Key Club members for

service opportunities. These grants allow you to take a look

around your community and see service that needs to take

place. Applications are due by October 15th. This is a great

opportunity for clubs that have big visions but don’t have

the means to accomplish it. For more information about the

YOF go to https://www.keyclub.org/youth-opportunities-

fund/. 

YOUTH  OPPORTUNITIES
FUND


